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May 20,2016

Mayor Todd Strange

City of Montgomery

103 North Perry Street, Room 206
Montgomery, AL 36104

RE: ADEM Review and Concurrence: Final Technical Work Plan - Downtown
Environmental Assessment Project, Downtown Environmental Alliance, dated May
2016.
Capital City Plume
Montgomery County, Alabama
Facility I.D. No. AL0001058056

Dear Mayor Strange:

The Alabama Department of Environmental Management (ADEM or the Department) has
reviewed the Downtown Environmental Alliance’s (Alliance) Final Technical Work Plan for the
Downtown Environmental Assessment Project. The Alliance addressed all of the Department’s
comments on the Draft Work Plan. ADEM concurs with the subject document.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Ms. Julie Ange of the
Engineering Remediation Section at 334-270-5646 or via email at jange(@adem.state.al.us.

Sincerely,

Stephen A. Cobb, Chief
Governmental Hazardous Waste Branch
Land Division
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ge: Mrs. Ashley Mastin/ADEM
J.P. Martin/CH2M
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